
Date 03.01.2018 

Notice regarding submission of challan details  

 

More than 100 requests received on help desk to allow submission of challan details 

online. In order to ensure Candidates who have paid the application fee on or before 

02.01.2019 i.e within the prescribed date mentioned in the advertisement to submit the 

challan details in online application, the provision is made to enter challan details on or 

before 04.01.2019, 1500 Hrs. All such candidates may immediately submit the challan 

details in the website by logging in to online application with their credentials. No further 

extension in this regard will be entertained.  

Kindly note that the Candidates who pays the fee at SBI on or after 03.01.2019 will 

not be considered eligible.  

 

                                               ********************** 

 

 


